
 

 

TNVDR    5    /2005 

 

4 February 2005 

 

President  

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Subject : The Thai NVDR Co., Ltd does not invest in ROYNET 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

As the Board of Governors of The Stock Exchange of Thailand order to delist Roynet Public Company 

Limited (ROYNET) from the Market for Alternative Investment (MAI) and allow trading of its 

securities from 3 February 2005 7 4 March 2005 before delisting from the MAI since 5 March 2005. 

 

Therefore, the Thai NVDR Company Limited (Thai NVDR) would like to announce the following; 

• Effective on 7 February 2005,  

– the Thai NVDR will not invest in ROYNET. 

– the Thai NVDR will not sell NVDR for ROYNET. 

• Effective on 10 February 2005,  

– the Thai NVDR will not issue NVDR for ROYNET. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

(Kongkeaw Piamduaytham) 

Managing Director 
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